
New Beginnings and a Fresh Start 

2-14-2020 

Principal’s Message: 

Lovell High students from the gardening/landscaping class 

had a great experience at the World Ag Expo.  Students en-

joyed the hands on experience and different careers in the 

agriculture field.  

Lovell High seniors reviewed their graduation requirements, 

cap and gown expenses, and grad nite date this week. Stu-

dents are also continuing to work on their FAFSA application 

for next year. I want to thank Ms. Juana Cruz for her assis-

tance with the FAFSA process.  

I also want to recognize Mayra Candido for her fabulous 

presentation at the COJUSD Board Meeting.  Mayra did a 

great job of highlighting the student experience  in CTE, col-

lege visits, community service, and athletics for alternative 

education students.  

 

Upcoming Events: 

2-19     LSW Meeting 

2-20     SAEC Leadership Meeting 

2-21     COS Counseling Session 

2-21     Basketball Game 

World Ag Expo 2020 

World Ag Expo 2020 

Alternative Education Garden  

Senior Night Meeting February 2020 

FAFSA Application  2020 

Student Presentation at Board Meeting 

  


